Dear Parents:

As a member of the Hickory High School Band, there may be occasions where we will receive media coverage from various news media. These companies or TV stations may want to communicate or photograph your student. We will not permit communication or photography unless we have parent permission.

If you give permission for communication and photography please complete the following form and return it to the band directors.

Sincerely, Mr. Enloe and Ms. Cox

MEDIA CONTACT FORM

I give permission for my son/daughtercommunicate and or be photographed by news media.		to
Parent's Signature	Date	
Student's Signature	 Date	